
 
The City of ​Edmonton is looking to assemble a small delegation​ ​that will travel to Nashville from 
March 1 - 3, 2020 with Councillor Ben Henderson ​to commemorate the 30th anniversary of the 
sister-city relationship between Edmonton and Nashville. 
 
The Expression of Interest will help the City tailor this mission to the needs and interests of the 
participants.  
 
Please submit your Expression of Interest by Friday, February 7, 2020 to 
noreen.remtulla@edmonton.ca​. 
 
The final delegation will be notified by Friday, February 14, 2020.  
 
 
Name (First/Last)​:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Email:​_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone:​______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Occupation:​__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Why would you like to be part of this delegation (250 words max):  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Is there anything you would like to learn about or explore while in Nashville (250 words 
max)?  
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